
Meeting 2010 January 18

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: 2010 OLYMPIC BUS NETWORK DEPARTURE HUB AT BCIT 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council receive this report for information. 

2.      THAT  a copy of this report be forwarded to Elaine Huva, 4748 Laurelwood Place, 
Burnaby, V5G 4B2. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Traffic Safety Committee, at its Open meeting held on 2010 January 12, received and 
adopted the attached report providing information regarding the Departure Hub at BCIT for the 
2010 Olympic Winter Games. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Vice Chair 
 

              Councillor P. McDonell 
Member 

 
 

Copied to: City Manager 
Director Engineering 








	2010 Olympic Bus Network Departure Hub at BCIT (Jan 18) cvr.pdf
	2010 Olympic Bus Network

